
Housing Authority of the City of Leesville

Meeting of the Board of Commissioners

December 19, 2013
WHEREAS, the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of the City of Leesville did not have sufficient members in attendance for the Special Call Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of the City of Leesville on December 19, 2013; 

Whereas, there was not a full quorum to facilitate a quorum for the December 19, 2013 meeting; therefore, all business was tabled with the exception of the Rental Assistance Demonstration (RAD) training until the next Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Housing Authority of the City of Leesville on January 9, 2014;
WHEREAS, arrangements were previously scheduled with Holly Knight, the Bennett Group, to offer Rental Assistance Demonstration (RAD) training.  The RAD training session was still provided to the Board of Commissioners members present: Chairman Regionald Seastrunk, Commissioner Patricia Hart and Attorney Christie Smith with the SmithBush, LLP Law Firm. 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Commissioners will discuss all tabled business for the Regular scheduled meeting on December 19, 2013.

________________________________

/s Barbara Kaveski, PHM 

    Secretary


